September Newsletter





Our LinkTree

www.aggieblades.com





Important Info This Month

Our Aggie Blades application closes for League 1 on September 8th at 11:59.

If you haven't already, please let either Adam or Noah know what league day you wish to throw on.

We have our second Meet and Greet on September 5th for any prospective members to test Blades

All members need to pay the \$150 dues before they can throw in league.

Dues can be paid in cash to Adam or by card at The Cut.



Kylie Mervish:





